CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE PERSONNEL BOARD



CHRISTOPHER HOLLAD MARIE JULIENNE T. ZANE REEVES

NOTICE OF CANCELATION

THE CITY PERSONNEL BOARD

MEETING

HAS BEEN CANCELED FOR

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 12, 2016

FOR LACK OF A QUORUM.

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING IS WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 9, 2016

If you have any questions please contact Stephanie Apodaca at (505)924-3654.

POSTED AT CITY/COUNTY GOVERNMENT CENTER, ONE CIVIC PLAZA

DATE POSTED: 4/29/2016